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We kicked of the third week in Mid 
November without the firts moon at 
the end of the month, plenty of bird 

seen and lifted - shot. We can expect a 
big influx as usual and i am hoping the 
woodcock have recovered from the 
severe two winters we had in 2010 and 

2011 when 3 and 5 week bans were 
imposed by the government, we were 
not dissapointed and despite wet 

unseasonal weather for a second year 
after the moon in November bird 
appeared in big numbers, and through 

December bags of 20 shot a day were 
common, if the guns were good. We 
have decided to let pointer hunters 

minimum 2 per group to ‘FREE HUNT’ 
with long range supervision this worked 
well for us and the pointer boys. With 
two new agents one from France and 

another from Italy bookings were good, 
we have a group of 8 from Finland 
booked alreadt for 28-29th december 

2013 and a UK group just choosing 
dates. Such is the pulling power of Bute.

January saw very warm weather for 2-3 
days and as quick as birds appear they 
dissapeared  but came back in gradual 

numbers around the 9-10th and remain 
here. Winter duck just never appeared 
and apart from the odd one or two 
sightings it never happened! Geese 

were present but not in normal 
numbers. Phone 0702-1114746 to book

or email enquiries@woodcock-

hunting.com and speak to Bob Glynn

Above Yvan Vidal our French agent 3rd right above with clients

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL MORNING 
BEFORE LUNCH WITH POINTERS 
AND SPRINGERS. WITH GOOD 
BAGS EVERY WEEK IN DECEMBER

ON TOP OF BUTE MRS JARDINE NICE BAG AM ON POINTERS BOB GLYNN & 3 OF HIS DOGS
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